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CHANGE OF DATE & VENUE 
Naval Submarine League 

Pacific Southwest Chapter 
March 2024 Luncheon 

 

http://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org 
nslpacsw@hotmail.com 

 
 

 

 
You’ll find directions to the Bayview Restaurant at the end of this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check the NSLPACSW website for a more complete 2023/2024 calendar of events.  
 

 
Bruce Renne, President (pres@nslpacsw.com)  

The March 2024 luncheon will now be held on  
Tuesday, 19 March 2024. 

Vice Admiral Robert L. Thomas, Jr. USN, 
and Vice President of the NSLPACSW Chapter,  
will speak on U.S. Alliance Maintenance in Asia. 

 
  

Please plan to join us from 11:15 AM to 1:00 PM  
at the Bayview Restaurant and Catering Center  

on the Marine Corps Recruit Depot (MCRD), San Diego 
for this in-person luncheon / forum. 

http://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org/
mailto:nslpacsw@hotmail.com
https://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org/?page_id=1413
mailto:pres@nslpacsw.com
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NSLPACSW Luncheon / Professional Forum 
Reservations Information 

http://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org 
 

Luncheon / Professional Forum -  Tuesday, 19 March 2024 
at the Marine Corps Recruit Depot (MCRD), San Diego, 

Bayview Restaurant and Catering Center.  
Doors open 11:15 AM. 

The meeting is called to order at 11:45 AM. 
Lunch is served at 11:50 AM. 

The presentation starts about 30 minutes later and the meeting 
concludes after a Q & A session, usually a bit after 1:00 PM. 

 

For Members and Guests: 
The Luncheon/Forum price is $30 per person, payable at the door with  

cash, VENMO or check made payable to: NSLPACSW Chapter. 
 

All active duty enlisted and officers O-1 to O-3 are guests of the 
Chapter and welcome to attend at no charge. 

 

Make your reservations with the NSLPACSW Treasurer, Jim Piburn, 
by e-mail at this link: treas@nslpacsw.com 
 

• Bayview requires that NSLPACSW provide them with the number of meals to be 
served ONE WEEK IN ADVANCE of our luncheon.  

• Bayview also requires that the base access list (for non-DOD ID card holders) be 
submitted ONE WEEK IN ADVANCE of our luncheon. 

• Treasurer Jim Piburn will be sending out the formal invitation to the luncheon, asking 
that you make your reservation NO LATER THAN NOON Tuesday, 12 March 2024. 

• Include the names of each member and guest attending. 
• BASE ACCESS PROCEDURES:  

▪ Treasurer Jim Piburn will provide base security with a list of all NSLPACSW 
members who have signed up to attend the luncheon. If your name is on that list, 
you will only need to show your Driver’s License at the Guard Gate. 

▪ Base access will be via the MCRD Gate 2 on Barnett Street (see map). 
 

http://pacificsouthwest.navalsubleague.org/
mailto:treas@nslpacsw.com
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